
  

Johnson Shoyama Graduate School of Public Policy 
University of Regina​  

 

PARTICIPANTS NEEDED FOR RESEARCH IN 
ATTITUDES TOWARD OPTIONS FOR 

REDUCTION OF GREENHOUSE GAS EMISSIONS 
  

We are looking for volunteers to take part in a public engagement study on 
reducing greenhouse gas emissions in small, remote, or off-grid 

communities, including assessment of the use of small modular nuclear 
reactors (SMRs). Participants will include both citizens and specialists.  

 
As a ​citizen participant​ in this study, you would be asked to attend an 

information meeting from 7-8:30pm on Sept. 30th, 2019 and take part in 
two focus group discussions (120 minutes each) during early October and 

early November. As a ​specialist participant​ in this study, you would be 
asked to take part in two software-assisted interviews lasting 60-90 minutes 
each. ADDITIONALLY: All participants (both citizens and specialists) will be 
asked to take part in a one-day workshop running from 10:30am to 3:30pm 
on Saturday, October 26th, 2019. All participants will also be asked to fill 

out a questionnaire at the beginning and end of the study. 

For more information about this study, or to volunteer for this study, please contact​: 

Researcher: Larissa Shasko 
Master of Public Policy Candidate 
Johnson-Shoyama Graduate School of Public Policy 
University of Regina 
Ph. 306-550-4419 
larissa.shasko@gmail.com 

 
Supervisor​: Dr. Margot Hurlbert 

Johnson-Shoyama Graduate School of Public Policy 
University of Regina 
Ph. 306-585-4232 
Margot.Hurlbert@uregina.ca 

 
Project Title: Blurring Divisions in a Fuzzy World:  

Climate Change, Innovation, Energy Justice, and Public Engagement 

This study has been reviewed and received approval  
through the Research Ethics Board, University of Regina. 
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